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- 85 of 100 reactor units are in compliance with EA-12-049, and therefore have the required FLEX 
equipment and connections in place.  Those units are highlighted in green in the table. 

- 13 units (Mark I and II Boiling Water Reactors) were granted an extension to the required compliance 
date for EA-12-049 to align with the schedule requirements for the final installation of severe accident 
capable hardened containment vents.  As stipulated when the extensions were granted, FLEX 
equipment and connections are in place at these units. 

- 2 additional units were granted schedule relaxation beyond December 31, 2016: 
o FitzPatrick revised its plans to continue operating due to certain commercial considerations and 

needed additional time to complete the activities to fully implement EA-12-049.  FtizPatrick was 
granted schedule relaxation until June 30, 2017. 

o Fort Calhoun permanently shutdown on October 24, 2016.  Based on the permanent shutdown, 
Fort Calhoun was granted schedule relaxation until August 31, 2017 to allow time to submit a 
recession request. 

- The NRC staff performs inspections in accordance with NRC Inspection Manual Temporary Instruction 
2515/191 (TI-191) after all units at a site have notified us that they are in compliance to verify that 
required FLEX equipment and connections are in place. 
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